
From: dianadarc@provide.net <dianadarc@provide.net>  
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2021 11:55 AM 
To: Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Re: 1301 Henry St 
 

 

Mr. Barrett - 
 
Regarding the Ann Arbor Zoning Board of Appeals public hearing scheduled for January 
27, 2021 -  ZBA20-029; 1301 Henry St. 
 
Based on the architect's drawing, Sheet PD1, as revised and dated 01/21/12, I have no 
concerns with the requested alteration to a nonconforming structure at 1301 Henry St. 
dated 12/23/20.  I may or may not participate in the scheduled public hearing on 
01/27/21.  If needed, this note may be added to the minutes of that hearing. 
 
I would appreciate a confirmation of receipt of this email. 
 
I sincerely thank you for all your help in fully understanding this request. 

  
Diana J. Wright 
 

On 2021-01-14 12:15, Barrett, Jon wrote: 

  
The application and plans are attached, I am waiting on an answer from the Engineering Dept. regarding 
a new curb cut and the possibility of approval. 
  
Thanks, 
  

Jon Barrett 

Zoning Coordinator, City of Ann Arbor Planning & Development Services 
301 E Huron Street, Ann Arbor, MI 48107 
General: 734-794-6525   planning@a2gov.org 
Direct: 734-794-6000 x 42654  jbarrett@a2gov.org 
  
  
 

 This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or 

follow directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.  
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